
 

 OFFICIAL  

Main South Road Overtaking 
Lanes (Myponga to Cape Jervis) 
Community Information Sessions 

The Australian and South Australian Governments have jointly committed $31.8 million (50:50) to 

improve safety for all road users on Main South Road by installing three new overtaking lanes between 

Myponga and Cape Jervis.  

 

We recently confirmed the locations for the three new overtaking lanes:  

• Between Second Valley and Normanville (northbound) 

• Between Delamere and Second Valley (southbound) 

• Between Cape Jervis and Delamere (northbound) 

We are now progressing the designs for these overtaking lanes. 

Drop in anytime to one of the following sessions and meet some of our project team. 

• Location 1: Cape Jervis Community Club – 17 Ransford Street, Cape Jervis 

o Session 1: Friday 25 October 2024, drop-in anytime between 3pm and 5pm 

o Session 2: Saturday 26 October 2024, drop-in anytime between 11am and 1pm 

• Location 2: Myponga Townhall – 40 Main South Rd, Myponga 

o Session 1: Friday 25 October 2024, drop-in anytime between 11am and 1pm 

o Session 2: Saturday 26 October 2024, drop-in anytime between 3pm and 5pm 

If you can’t make any of these sessions, please call or email us to arrange a time to discuss the project. 

For more information:   

For further information about the project or the community event visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/MSROTL 

email: dit.engagement@sa.gov.au 

phone: 1300 794 880 
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